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ELEMENTARY SCHOOL
MILK PROGRAM




PARENT LETTER – Sample Prepayment Participation
Does your child eat lunch at school?
Do you want to ensure they enjoy fresh, cold milk?

Dear Parents:

We have good news. Starting [DATE] our school is participating in the Elementary School Milk Program run by Dairy Farmers of Canada. Now, your child can have fresh, cold milk at lunchtime.
This program provides the kind of healthy goodness that helps children concentrate, have more energy, and get the most out of their school day! No other drink comes close to giving children the 16 essential nutrients they need to grow and be healthy. 

Prepayment is the most convenient way to pay.

If you prepay for milk for your child, it means you don’t have to remember to send money to school every day. Pre-ordering and prepayment also cuts down on the time our school spends on administration.

Here’s how to order:

· Use the order form attached to this letter. Make payment in cash or by cheque. If paying by cash, put the exact change in a sealed envelope with your child’s name clearly printed on the front. Cheques should be made payable to [SCHOOL NAME]. Order forms will be sent to you on a monthly basis. Please return the order form, along with your payment, by [DATE].

OR

· Purchase Milk Tickets/Cards

If you wish to purchase milk tickets/cards, we will be selling them every [DATE] at

 [TIME] AM/PM. The cost will be $       for [QUANTITY] purchases of white or chocolate
milk. We are pleased to be able to offer you this lunch time Milk Program. If you have any questions please feel free to call at the school at [PHONE].

Sincerely,

Principal (or delegate)

